
Oct. 22nd Weekly Message for Families 

Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

Upcoming Dates: 

October 24th – School Picture Day for students 

October 27th – Halloween Dance in our school cafeteria. 6:30-7:30pm 

October 31st – Orange and Black Day for Halloween. Students are encouraged to wear Orange 
and Black – no costumes please! 

November 3rd- No School for Students – Professional Learning day for staff. 

School Supply Fee –Invoices have been sent home to families who have not yet paid. Please 
ensure that you pay your child’s school supply fee as soon as possible. You can pay this fee 
online or you can stop in to pay at the office. We encourage you not to send cash with your 
child to school as we are not responsible for any missing cash. 

If you are paying online, please go to our school website and find the School CashOnline tab on 
the bottom right hand side of the page. 

SchoolCashOnline.com: Welcome 

Attendance Matters – Our attendance policy is in place so that we can help encourage and 
support our students in being at school each day. If your child has missed 5 days of school, 
please know that their homeroom teacher will be reaching out to see how we can support you. 
Once your child misses 10 days of school, an attendance letter will be emailed or mailed 
reminding you about your child’s attendance. At 15 days an administrator will call to have a 
conversation on how we can encourage your child to be at school. Our students are learning 
something new and exciting each day – we want to see them at their best while they are at 
Seaside Park! 

Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten Registration week was the week of October 10th – 
13th. This is for children who will turn five by December 31st, 2024. You can still register your 
child for Kindergarten if you haven’t already done so. Registration can be completed online – 
visit the ASD-South website and look for the link or you can come to the school to register. You 
will need the following documents: birth certificate, immunization record, medicare card and 
proof of address. 

Home and School Association - Here are the events and fundraisers brought to you by Seaside 
Park Home and School Association: 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FMZ5E6R9L3vz-DBGMXjII9g~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRnFsENP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9hc2Qtcy5zY2hvb2xjYXNob25saW5lLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUdjY01ZX3-dgJSGktyaXN0YS5UdXJuYnVsbEBuYmVkLm5iLmNhWAQAAAAC&data=05%7C01%7CKrista.Turnbull%40nbed.nb.ca%7C332485d30c7a4f2ce9c808dbd34200b1%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638336052649214140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0guAlKrTCF1NXfzKaXnZkcUsPeeEFfdtnq29N1xXJvs%3D&reserved=0


Halloween Dance - Friday, October 27th - 6:30-7:30 - $2 per person. All children must be 
accompanied by an adult. 

As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 
seasideparkhands@gmail.com and follow the school FB page for events and fundraisers. 

That’s all for this week. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me at the school at 658-2729 or through email at Jocelyn.myatt@nbed.nb.ca. 

Thank you and have a great week! 
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